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I think as electoral boundaries are being redrawn , it is a great 
opportunity to rename electorates to reflect our diverse and inclusive 
communities. Only two of the 15  (13%) electorates are named after a 
woman , women certainly make up more than 13% of our population. 
None of the electorates are named after an Indigenous Australian, which 
reflects poorly on inclusivity. So my suggestion is that we take this 
opportunity to honour women and Indigenous Australians who have 
contributed to our society. 
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